421-B South Bright Leaf Blvd. Smithfield, NC 27577

(919) 934-0961

April 15, 2020

Re. Permit # SFD-1905-0071
229 Southern Place
Lillington, NC

To: Harnett County Inspections

On April 14, 2020 I made an onsite visit to 229 Southern Place located in Lillington, North
Carolina. The purpose of this visit was to inspect the foundation footing for the 6’x18” porch.
The footing was excavated approximately 24" below the plan excavation and had a soil bearing
capacity over 3000 PSF. I will certify that the backfill with 24” #57 stone placed to the plan
footing elevation is adequate for the 3000 PSF loading.

If I can be of any more assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Yours truly,

Wayne R. Dashield, PE




